Gregory Dutton

To: Morgain Sprague
Subject: RE: Kentucky Power Rate Application Update

From: Harold Slone [mailto:mayoroflouisa@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2017 11:41 PM

To: Morgain Sprague <msprague@klc.org>

Subject: Re: Kentucky Power Rate Application Update

Mr. Sprague, The City of Louisa is interested in helping with the issue. We are already being hit very hard by the Ky
Power increases and riders , this would be defiantly be huge blow for our Water and Sewer ( which is paying 29,000 per
month and the city which is paying 15,000 per month. | plan on having a resolution to support this by the Utility Board
and the City Council . However the council meeting isn’t until July 11. Please let us know how we can help.
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Harold E.Slone, Mayor
City of Louisa,Kentucky
215 North Main Cross Street
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